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«FullAddressLabelFullLength» 
 
Dear «Parental_Salutation» 
 
RE: «PreferredFirstName» «PreferredLastName» «StudentTutorGroup» 
 
I am now in a position to confirm your child’s subjects for Year 10 2023/2024. 
 
In addition to studying English, Maths, Science, PE and Insight, they will also study the four 
subjects below:  
 

Subject Choices for «PreferredFirstName» 
«PreferredLastName» 

«Option_choice_1» 

«Option_choice_2» 

«Option_choice_3» 

«Option_choice_4» 

 
This is a good opportunity to think ahead with your child about Years 10 and 11 and talk about 
how school will be different when studying for public examinations. It also gives an opportunity to 
encourage your child to make the most of the final weeks and months of Year 9 in order that they 
make a flying start to their year 10 courses. In fact, many subjects will already be beginning to 
deliver and practice GCSE level work to build readiness for the autumn term. 
 
I’d like to thank you for supporting your child with their decisions and helping us complete the 
subject choices process so efficiently.  The subject choices information remains on the website 
should you wish to revisit it for any specifics relating to subjects chosen.  
 
Alternatively, if you have any further questions about your child’s subject choices, please contact 
Mrs Hook and Mrs Wallbridge as soon as possible on the email addresses below. It is best that we 
resolve all problems at this stage to avoid interrupting the start of courses in September and so 
that students are fully prepared and committed to the 2 years of study ahead in each of their key 
stage four subjects. This is in the understanding that they must complete all courses once they are 
started in year 10. 
   
lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk  
lwallbridge@theangmeringschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Whatford 
Deputy Headteacher  
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